
Updated September 2018 

Looking at the ideas presented over the past two weeks surrounding the development of the “Western 

European World View”  explore – in at least 300 words – how your life that has been heavily influence by 

Western European concepts of reality. Cite examples given in class, the “Create Your Own Society” 

Assignment, and your life. (Examples: Education, power structures, relationships, ownership, time, etc.) 

 

Submit your assignment using “The Hub” to Mr. Tidridge 

by ___________________________________. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marking Rubric 

 Below Expectations Level One Level Two Level Three Level Four 

Exploring an 
example of Western 
Concepts of reality 
on our own lives 
using the Historical 
Inquiry Process & 
Historical Thinking 
concepts. 

Student’s paragraph is 
not acceptable. 

Student’s paragraph 
does not clearly 
define how Western 
European concepts of 
reality have 
influenced their life. 
 
There is little 
evidence that ideas 
discussed in class 
and the text 
have influenced the 
student’s approach to 
the subject of their 
paragraph. 

Student’s paragraph 
does not clearly 
define how Western 
European concepts of 
reality have 
influenced their life. 
 
There is some 
evidence that ideas 
discussed in class 
have influenced the 
student’s approach to 
the subject of their 
paragraph. 

Student’s paragraph 
successfully outlines 
how Western 
European concepts of 
reality influence their 
life (whether it be 
social, political, 
economic or artistic). 
The ideas discussed 
in class and the text 
have influenced the 
student’s approach to 
the subject of their 
paragraph. 

Student’s paragraph 
successfully outlines 
how Western 
European concepts 
of reality influence 
their life (whether it 
be social, political, 
economic or artistic). 
As well as citing 
concepts outside our 
discussions, the 
student has made 
use of ideas 
explored in class in 
their paragraph. 
 

Syntax 
 
/5 

Syntax is not 
acceptable. 

Syntax is not clear. 
Many spelling and 
grammatical errors. 

Syntax is somewhat 
clear. Numerous 
spelling and 
grammatical errors. 

Syntax is clear. 1-2 
spelling and 
grammatical errors. 

Syntax is 
impeccable. 
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 Curriculum Expectations addressed by this activity: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


